
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

GRADE 8 
 

KIS/JUL/2024-25/136                                                                                 09.07.2024 

                       

  

Dear Parent 

 

We are thrilled to announce the Design Hackathon 2024, a unique event in partnership 

with DQ Labs, Bangalore. Scheduled for the 3rd and 4th of August 2024, this online 

hackathon aims to cultivate design thinking and foster innovation among students and the 

broader community. Participants will benefit from the insights and guidance of esteemed 

Design Professors through enlightening panel discussions. 

 

How to Join? 

 

Register via https://dqlabs.mojo.page/dh24. 

 

Registration costs Rs. 500 per participant. However, by using the code 'DEENS51', 

attendees can avail of up to a 51% discount. This offer is available for a limited time. 

 

This event is more than just a competition; it is an opportunity to shape the future. We 

encourage you to take advantage of this exciting chance to engage in a transformative 

experience. 

 

 

Warm Regards 

Dr. Sangeeta Arora 

Principal 
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